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Chair Cirino, Vice Chair Rulli, Ranking Member Ingram, and all honorable members of the Senate 

Workforce & Higher Education Committee, thank you for the opportunity to provide written proponent 

testimony for H.B. 27. I am a current sophomore at Miami University. I am majoring in public 

administration and am heavily on campus. Even though I have already been admitted and currently 

attend, I am still not fully aware of the finances and costs involved with the process of me attending. I 

am sure I could spend hours of my time waiting on phone calls and meeting in person to try and find this 

information out but I simply do not have the ability to. A graphic similar to how this bill describes would 

be easily the most efficient and effective way for me to be able to know exactly what are the specific 

costs of my education and what my money is being spent on. I am in complete favor of this current 

legislation and hope that it passes through committee. Thank you for your consideration of this 

testimony. 


